
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: March 20, 2017

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, David Patch

Absent: Jonathan Hebert (illness)

Visitors: None

Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 03:30 PM.

Town Clerk Cheryl Nealley performed a swearing in ceremony for David A. Patch as Selectman.

The Selectmen reviewed and discussed the settlement agreement between the Northern New England 
Telephone Operations, LLC concerning the tax assessments on FairPoint’s telephone poles and have 
decided to sign the agreement.  Town Counsel recommends signing the agreement.

The Selectmen organized their paper work for the town meeting on March 21, 2017.

The Selectmen signed checks, reviewed correspondence and building permits throughout the meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 04:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


